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Letter dated 23 February 2004 from the Permanent
Representative of Jamaica to the United Nations addressed to the
President of the Security Council

On instructions from my Government, I have the honour to request an urgent
meeting of the Security Council to consider the situation concerning Haiti in the
light of the steadily deteriorating situation, which affects peace and stability in the
region.

The Government of Jamaica is making this request on behalf of the States
members of the Caribbean Community.

(Signed) Stafford Neil
Ambassador

Permanent Representative


